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July 9, 2019

Ms. Isabel Mercedes Cumming, Inspector General
Office of the Inspector General

100 North Holliday Street, Suite 640

Baltmore, MD 21202

Dear Inspector General Cumming,

['received the report of an investigation (case #19-0059-1) performed by your office concerning
issucs with the Department of Transportation (DOT), under the direction of former D
G Upon the resignation of NN Frank Murphy was immediately
mstalled as Acting Director for DOT. As of yesterday, T have designated Steve Sharkey as Director
for the Department of Transportation. Thank you again for your thorough report, and should vou
have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

S

Bernard C. “Jack™ Young

Mavor
City of Baltimore
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